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I oppose SB 243,   Oregon constitution states that we have the right to protect 

ourselves and the state,  state and public property belongs to we the people and 

banning the concealed carry from public property is unconstitutional.  Telling an 18 to 

21 year old  that they can't buy a semi-automatic is unconstitutional, these are the 

young men and women that join the military and protect you and this country,  it's sad 

that elected officials in the Democrat party continue to let convicted felons out of 

prison and let the illegal immigrants and gang members come to this state and then 

protect those that want to do harm to Oregonians and deprive the law abiding citizens 

the right to protect themselves.  Remember deprivation of rights under the cover of 

law is a federal crime.   


